
PRIDE Math Incoming 7th and 8th Grade 

 Summer Work 

 

All PRIDE math students should spend AT LEAST an 

hour a week – either all at once or in small increments – 

using mathspace.com. New assignments will be 

released each Monday. Your child knows their user 

name and password. If you are new to St. Mark or your 

child is having trouble logging in, please reach out to 

me at the email provided. 

 

They also have access to Prodigy if they would like to 

do something extra. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mfosnaught​@stmark-school.org 
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